In celebration of New York State Schools that have
high academic achievement, growth and graduation rate and have made progress
during the 2018-19 school year

Your school has earned the distinction of being a

Recognition School

This Certificate Acknowledges the Achievement of

Alfred-Almond Elementary School

in leading New York State toward the accomplishment of
educational excellence in student performance.

June 2020
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July 31, 2020

Dear Superintendent:

On behalf of Interim Commissioner Tahoe and the Board of Regents, I write to
congratulate you on your district having a school that has been designated as a Recognition
School. This school is among those in New York State that have high academic achievement,
growth and graduation rate and have made progress during the 2018-19 school year.

Enclosed is a certificate that celebrates the success of your district in supporting
educational excellence.

We applaud your efforts and look forward to assisting your district in having all of its
students achieve college and career-ready standards.

Should you have any questions and/or need additional information, please contact the
Office of Accountability, via email at accountinfo@nysed.gov.

Sincerely,

“Jason Harmon

Enclosure

cc: Stephen Earley
Jennifer Todd
Lisa Long
Paulette Coppin




